
 
 

National Board of Examinations 
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(FMGE-December 2018) 

 

Dated: 26/10/2018 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 NBE shall be conducting Foreign Medical Graduate Examination (FMGE) on 14th December 

2018 in approx. 25 cities across the country. 

 

 Candidates are advised not to be allured or mislead by unscrupulous agents /touts making false 

and bogus claims of helping any candidate to secure good marks. The result for FMGE-

December 2018 shall be declared by NBE solely on the basis of performance of the candidates 

on the testing day. 

 

 NBE does not make any phone calls to candidates regarding securing good marks /merit 

position in any of the exams conducted by it.   

 

 In case candidates are approached by any unscrupulous agents /touts promising good marks in 

FMGE, the same may be reported immediately to the local police for further investigation.   
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